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POST COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 

 
The post will be hosting our annual Christmas party in the grille starting at 3:00pm on December 24, 
2022.  We'll kick off the party with our child & youth fundraiser "Surf & Turf." I'm going to pay it 
forward "back to you our loyal players" with a special purchase price of $.25 per book for all the food 
games. Then around 6:00pm. we'll start our Post Christmas party with DJ Darlene providing Karaoke. 
There's going to be an ugly sweater contest during the Christmas party. The winner gets $40.00. 
Last call will be at 10:30pm. 
 
 So, everyone hears the message if you don't read the whole newsletter, the grille will reopen at noon 
on December 25, 2022. The party is a potluck meal, feel free to bring a dish to show off your talents. I 
hope to see you there.  
 
The post will also be having a New Year’s party! We have an entirely new band playing for you, I can't 
wait to hear them. Come to the post and have a great time! Bring some friends! Have a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 

Frank Desper, Post Commander 

 
POST ADJUTANT’S MESSAGE 

Greetings, Fellow Veterans!  

Post 6 continues to do great things in our seacoast community! You can be, should be, a part of the 
decision making process! Please consider attending Post 6 meetings when you can. Meetings are 
held on the third Thursday of each month at 6 pm in the hall.  
 
I hope everyone had a Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
Remember to contact me at the post if you need assistance. 

Frank Capalare, Post 6 Adjutant 
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SQUADRON COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 
 

Hi everyone, hope everybody had a great Thanksgiving. Christmas is just around the corner, 
hope everyone has a Merry Christmas and safe and happy New year. The next S.A.L. 
sponsored Surf & Turf will be held on Saturday, December 10, 2022, from 3:00 till 5:00pm, 
The next S.A.L. meeting will be held on Wednesday, December 14, 2022 at 6:00pm. Hope to 
see you there! 
 

Michael Hunt, S.A.L. Commander 
 

 
SURF & TURF SCHEDULE 

 
DECEMBER 3rd- Post 

DECEMBER 10th – S.A.L. 
DECEMBER 17th – Unit 
DECEMBER 24th – Post 
DECEMBER 31st – Post 

 

  
ENTERTAINMENT SCHEDULE 

 
DECEMBER 2nd – Karaoke w/DJ Darlene 

DECEMBER 10th  – Rosie 
DECEMBER 17th – Karaoke w/DJ Darlene 
DECEMBER 24th – Post Christmas Party 

w/Karaoke 
DECEMBER 31st – NYE Party w/Echo Brook 

 
GRILLE MESSAGE 

 
The Grille looks great, all decorated for Christmas!  
 
Be sure to come in and try out the new EBOT machines!  
 
Karaoke is the first Friday and third Saturday of the month! 
 
The Grille Entertainment schedule is 
 
Dec 10, 2022 – Rosie 
Dec 31, 2022 - Echo Brook will perform for our New Year's Eve Party 
Jan 28, 2022 - Key Elements 
 
As usual, Surf and Turf is every Saturday! 
 
Feel free to email me for any reason! 
 

For God and Country, 
Paddy O’Hare, Grille Steward 

steward.post6@gmail.com 
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
Hello Ladies:  Hope you all enjoy Thanksgiving. How do you thank Sheila, Stacy, Karen, Shari, Bev, 
Scott, Deb and Dave for doing another fabulous job preparing the Thanksgiving meal at the Legion 
again this year.  There is a lot of work and time to prepare 100+ meals for members and the 
community.  Thank you from all of us to the American Legion for sponsoring this dinner.  The Legion 
does it every year.  
 
We are having the Children's Christmas party this year. The sign up bulletin has been up for a few 
weeks.  Santa Claus is scheduled to visit, too.  
 
We had a Celebration of Life in honor of Barbara McCall, George's wife who passed. Again, thanks to 
all who participated with setting up and bringing food. 
 
Christmas will be here soon and we want to thank Terry Davis for setting up a Christmas Card Box 
for all to sign cards that will be sent to Veterans.  Please sign the cards and add a small note of well 
wishes.   
 
There is a box for any food donations you wish to contribute.  Please check the expiration date. We 
cannot donate out-of-date items. Thank you!! 

 
Judi Fountas, Unit President 603-964-7007  

 
CENTRAL VETERANS COUNCIL 

 
On November 11, 2022 the CVC hosted a luncheon for veterans and guests.  We want to take this 
opportunity to thank Sheila Hardy, Craig Riley and Laura French for doing the shopping, cooking 
serving, cleaning, etc.  They did a great job and it was appreciated by all.  There was plenty of food 
for all to enjoy. Thank you again. 
 

Bev Stone, Secretary & Judi Fountas, Treasurer 
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LOCAL SPONSORS 

 

 
                                          McKinnon’s                                                                   Island Seafood 

                                              2454 Lafayette Rd                                           21 Badgers Island Rd 
                                   Portsmouth, NH  03801                  West Kittery, ME 03904  


